

"Please forward this to a fellow horse lover!"

SPECIAL E-BULLETIN

Intercity Insurance Honours the Memory of Horses

EQUINE GUELPH'S HOOFPRINTS PROGRAM GETS INDUSTRY SUPPORT

"Hoofprints provides grieving horse owners a positive means to cope with the devastating loss and a loving way to remember horses through sharing their memories with other horse lovers – folks who care and understand," says Gayle Ecker, director of Equine Guelph.

Equine Guelph has announced that Intercity Insurance will be sponsoring Hoofprints, a new memorial program celebrating the lives of horses.

"Intercity knows first-hand about the trauma of losing an equine friend," says Mike King, Principal broker of Intercity Insurance. "We are pleased to support this heartfelt Equine Guelph initiative. In the end, this leads to maintaining health and even saving horses' lives."

To honour your horse or to view the legacies of other cherished horses, go to:

HOOFPRINTS MEMORIAL PROGRAM



Equine Guelph invites those who have lost a horse (recently or in the past) to pay tribute by sending a photo and message of remembrance along with a memorial gift in the name of the horse.

only 23 days to go!

If you are heading down to the Games in Kentucky this fall, be sure to visit Equine Guelph's EquiMania! youth education display.

EquiMania! has been invited to be the anchor display in the Kids Zone during the prestigious 16-day event.

YOUTH EDUCATION PARTNER OF THE ... World Equestrian Games™

Equine Guelph | University of Guelph | Ontario, Canada | N1G 2W1 | Tel: (519): 824-4120 ext. 54205

You have received this issue of Equine Guelph E-News because you have requested to be on our subscription list. If you no longer wish to receive Equine Guelph's E-news, click here to unsubscribe.

Information for subscriptions is collected and protected in compliance with the University of Guelph's Guidelines on the Protection of Privacy and Access to Information. The information collected will not be shared or used by a third party and will be kept confidential.

To ensure consistent delivery of this publication, please add our sender address -horses@uoguelph.ca- to your address book.